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The City of Santa Clara, California, dba Silicon Valley Power (“SVP”) and the 
Modesto Irrigation District (“MID”) thank the California Independent System 
Operator Corporation (“CAISO”) for the opportunity to submit comments and 
questions in connection with the CAISO’s Draft Tariff Language pertaining to the 
CAISO’s Draft 2019 Cost of Service Study and 2021 Grid Management Charge 
(“GMC”) Update, and upcoming July 29, 2020 webconference.  SVP and MID 
raise the following question, which they request the CAISO to answer at the July 
29, 2020 webconference: 
 

• During the CAISO’s June 24, 2020 presentation concerning the Draft 2019 
Cost of Service Study and 2021 GMC Update, there was discussion 
regarding a $4,000 increase in the CRR Application Fee (to $5,000).  
Where is that proposed increase reflected, if at all, in the posted, draft 
Tariff language?  If it is not reflected in the draft Tariff language, does the 
CAISO intend to reflect that increase elsewhere in its 
policies/procedures/manuals? 
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